
COMMUNITY WORKSHOP – LOCATION OF SKATE FACILITY - REGISTER YOUR INTEREST 
 
Frequently Asked Questions 
 
How many workshops will be held? 
 
The number of workshops to be held on the location of a skate facility in Cottesloe will be dependent on the 
level of community interest. 
 
What are the locations being considered for the skate park? 
 
Two potential locations are being considered - the Cottesloe foreshore and John Black Dune. The Cottesloe 
foreshore site incorporates the extension of the playground area northwards to accommodate for a skate park 
facility. John Black Dune falls within the carpark two development zone with sufficient unused area for a skate 
park facility to co-exist with the proposed development. 
 
Will the workshops include discussions as to whether or not the skate park is going ahead? 
 
The discussion will be centred on which of the two shortlisted locations is preferred by the community. There 
will be no discussion around whether or not the skate park will go ahead. 
 
Will the workshops include discussions around the design of the skate park? 
 
There will be no discussion regarding the design of the park at this workshop. There will however be further 
opportunities for community consultation, in the near future, regarding the skate park design. 
 
How do I express my interest in participating in a workshop? 
 
Register your interest to attend using the Expression of Interest form available here. You must complete all 
details as requested for your registration to be considered. 
 
 
What happens if I am unable to attend a community workshop? Can I still have my say? 
 
If you are unable to attend a workshop you will have an opportunity to provide your input on the proposed 
location via an online survey.  
 

 
 
 

 

https://www.research.net/r/skatepark

